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UNIVERSITY OF DELHI 

 
                                                                                                         17.06.2021 

 

NOTICE 

 

Screen Reader Access to Visually Impaired Students & Staff 

Members 

 
  

Dear Students  

 

We hope you are keeping safe and healthy. 

 

The College in the interest of visually impaired students and staff members has 

provided the facility of screen reader access that would make the college website more 

user-friendly and manageable.  

We wish this new feature would benefit our students and staff members in using the 

website with ease. 

Stay safe Stay healthy! 

 

Prof. (Dr.) Rekha Sapra 

Offtg. Principal 

Bharati College 

University of Delhi 
 


